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Parents & Students

Testing is free; there is no out-of-pocket cost or co-pay for schools or
families. The Washington State Department of Health covers costs for
school-based diagnostic and screening tests and funding continues through
July 2022.

Have insurance? Great. Your provider will be billed directly with no cost to
you.

No insurance? No problem. Just provide a valid government-issued ID and
you're good to go.

If you do not provide insurance or a government I.D., you can still get tested
at no charge! The Washington Department of Health will cover the cost.

Click here to learn more about about the L2R testing_programs.
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